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Data Center Informational Meeting 
Wednesday, September 10, 6:00 – 7:00 PM 

 
 
 

Cheswick Borough has scheduled an informational meeting with Allegheny DC Property 
Company LLC, the developer responsible for the proposed data center to be located in 
Springdale Borough. Although the data center will be sited entirely within Springdale Borough, 
the developer wishes to provide residents the opportunity to review project plans and ask 
questions. 
 
An informational session will take place on Wednesday, September 10, at the Cheswick 
Borough Building (220 S. Atlantic Ave) from 6:00–7:00 PM 
 
If you are unable to attend, the Springdale Borough Planning Commission will hold a meeting 
on September 24, 2025, at 6:30 PM (325 School Street, Springdale, PA  15144). 
 
Please note: The data center will be entirely located within Springdale Borough. Cheswick 
Borough does not have jurisdiction over this project; for this reason, Cheswick Borough officials 
will not hold public meetings or hearings regarding the matter. Our officials have been in 
contact with both Springdale Borough and the developer to convey community concerns 
related to noise, lighting, traffic, and environmental impact. Both Cheswick and Springdale 
residents and officials share these concerns. 
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